
 

 
 

Email: lsms@leics.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
It has been recognised that your child has an aptitude for music and therefore we would like to offer them an 
opportunity to learn to play a musical instrument or have singing lessons provided by the Leicestershire Schools 
Music Service.   
 
Research has shown that singing or learning to play a musical instrument stimulates the brain in a way that no 
other activity can, bringing enormous benefits to every aspect of your child’s life, such as improved 
concentration; developing linguistic skills, fine motor skills, listening skills and cognition, as well as being great 
fun! 
 
The cost for these lessons is:  
 

 Paired 20-minute lesson – £6.00 per lesson, per pupil 
 Paired 30-minute lesson - £8.50 per lesson, per pupil 
 Individual 20-minute lessons - £12.00 per lesson 
 Individual 30-minute lessons - £17.00 per lesson 

 
Instrument hire is included free of charge (terms and conditions apply). 

 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium Funding a 50% discount on Paired 
lessons, and 100% discount for Looked After Children (not individual lessons). Please note that we will require 

proof of entitlement, such as a letter from your school, before discounts can be applied.   
 
If you would like to register your interest in your child starting instrumental or singing lessons next term, please 
visit www.leicestershiremusichub.org/leics-learn and click on “Book your lessons now”. If you require support 
with how to register your interest in the lessons, please watch the video at the bottom of the same web page, 
which will guide you through the steps. If you require any further support, please contact your child’s music 
teacher in school.  
 
Please be aware that certain lessons are subject to a minimum number of pupils participating for 
lessons to commence. LSMS operate a waiting list and once your registration is received your child will 
be added to a waiting list until there are enough pupils ready to participate. You will be notified once 
you have been accepted onto the lessons. Once you register on our SpeedAdmin database you will be 
able to create an account, where you can access further information, such as lesson timetables.  

 
We look forward to receiving your booking and continuing to help your child on their musical journey. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Leicester-Shire Schools Music Service 
lsms@leics.gov.uk 
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